UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

August 11, 1945

Memo to Mr. Falkenstien

The basketball practice reservations have been entered in the reservation book for Hoch Auditorium according to the schedule given in your letter of August 9 with the expection of the three days, December 12, 13, and 14, which are being held for the preparation of the Christmas Vespers.

If any other conflicts come up I'll let you know.

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND NICHOLS Executive Secretary